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Safer Internet Day 

We celebrated Safer Internet Day 2025 on the 11th of February, with learning based around the theme 

‘Too good to be true? Protecting yourself and others from scams online‘. 
 

Safer Internet Day is the UK’s biggest celebration of online safety. Each year we cover an online issue 

or theme that speaks about the things young people are seeing and experiencing online. Created in 

consultation with young people across the UK, this year Safer Internet Day focused on the issue of 

scams online and for young people, how to protect themselves and others, as well as what support is 

available to them. 
 

Our Digital Leaders led the day and were amazing! They were a credit to themselves, Ms Low and the 

school. 

Dodgeball 

Well done to our Y6 Pupils, who attended a dodgeball event last week. 

Following a warm-up and skills session, they played friendly games with 

other local schools – and they were brilliant! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

After another week of high attendance (96.2%), we can 

announce that our year-to-date average has increased 

yet again to 95.87%!  

Let’s have another great week and hope that we finish 

this half-term even higher! 

 

 

Merit Winners 

Well done to our winners! As well as having 100% attendance, they have demonstrated strong 

examples of ‘communication’! 

Reminders for World Book Week 2025 
‘Share a Story with Me’- The sessions will run from 
8.50am to 9.15am. Children will enter school as usual on 
the morning for the register in their classroom. Please 
enter school via our school office to meet your child in the 
school hall. 

Reception  Monday 3rd March 2025 

Year 1  Tuesday 4th March 2025 

Year 2  Wednesday 5th March 2025 

Year 3  Thursday 6th March 2025 

Year 4  Friday 7th March 2025 

Year 6  Monday 10th March 2025 

Year 5 ‘Stay and Illustrate’ - On Tuesday 4th March, we 
would like to invite Year 5 parents/carers to join their 
child for an illustration workshop. Please enter school via 
our Heron Suite. 

Year 5 Mrs 
Bryson 

Tuesday 4th 
March 2025 

1.10pm-
2.10pm 

Year 5 Mr 
Collinson 

Tuesday 4th 
March 2025 

2.15pm-
3.15pm 

Book Swap - Pre-loved – and no longer wanted – books 
can be brought into school and swapped for another book 
of your child’s choice from Monday 17th February.  
 

Thursday 6th March - Children can come to school 
dressed as a book character of their choice. 
 

‘Decorate a Potato’ Competition - Please bring your 
creation into school by Wednesday 5th March. 

We look forward to sharing our week-long celebration 
with you via our school Facebook page. 

 

Star Writer Awards 

WELL DONE to our Star Writer from Year 

4 for communicating her work in a 

fantastic short piece of writing, based on 

her class story. Another massive WELL 

DONE to our Y5 Star Writer for 

completing a wonderfully creative and 

emotive piece of winter poetry. They 

proudly showed off their work in 

assembly, impressing the whole school 

with their wonderful writing. 

 

Basketball 

Well done to our teams who played in Friday’s Manor Cluster 

competition. They came first and joint second, with the former 

progressing to this week’s Town Final. Both teams excelled! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parental Consultation Evenings - Save the date 

This term’s consultation evenings will take place on 

Monday 7th and Wednesday 9th April. More details will 

follow after the half-term holidays when the booking 

system will go live. 

 

 


